
   

                             
   
   
 

 
  
 
 
  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

PRINCE KUHIO HAWAIIAN CIVIC CLUB 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 4, 2016 
 
Aloha Senator Tokuda and Committee Members, 
 
Prince Kuhio Hawaiian Civic Club is submitting a proposed amendment to 
the above noted Resolution. 
 
In addition to the Governmental Representatives, the Resolution calls for  
one individual representing the eight community groups listed.   
 
We suggest that the community representatives be increased to three, 
allowing for sharing of greater mana’o.  We recommend the following: 
          ‘Aha Hipu’u (representing the Four Royal Hawaiian Societies) 
          Hui Hanai – (representing Queen Liliuokalani Trust) 
          Prince Kuhio Hawaiian Civic Club (representing the Association of 

 Hawaiian Civic Clubs) 
 
The Task Force would then total 9 members.  This would provide a 
broader representation and yet not be as cumbersome as working with 14 
individuals. 
 
We appreciate your consideration.   If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Me ke aloha, 
 
Yvonne ‘PeeWee’ Ryan 
Pelekikena 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prince Kuhio  
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Luna O Na Papa Alaka’i 

 
Pelekikena  

Yvonne PeeWee Ryan 
 

Hope Pekekikena’Ekahi 
Charmain Wong 

   
Hope Pelekikena ‘Elua 

Randi Fernandez 
 

Pu’uku 
Denise Kekuna 

     
Kakau’olelo Ho’opa’a 

Kanani Youart 
   

 Kakau’olelo Ho’oholo 
Palapala 

Mara Laulani Tuzon 
      

Pelekikena Hala Koke 
Richard Fernandez 

 
‘Eono Luna Alaka’i 

Puamana Crabbe 
Matt Gumapac 
Keoni Kuoha 
Claire Pruet 
Marlene Sai 
Bruce Wong 

 
Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 4728 
Honolulu ~ Hawaii 

96812 
 

pkhcc64@gmail.com 
www.pkhcc.com 

 
Founded 1964  

by Lili`uokalani 
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